
From: Parr, Nancy B.
To: Ryder, Christopher
Subject: [External_Sender] RAI Extension Request
Date: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 5:10:50 PM

Dear Mr. Ryder,
 
As per our discussions, Westinghouse Electric Company LLC (Westinghouse) will need additional
time to respond to your Request For Additional Information (RAI) on Management Measures dated
May 18, 2016.  Westinghouse requests a teleconference to make sure we understand your
expectations.  We anticipate formal response to the RAI’s by July 29, 2016.
 
Sincerely,
 
Nancy Blair Parr
 
 

This e-mail may contain proprietary information of the sending organization. Any unauthorized or improper disclosure, copying,
distribution, or use of the contents of this e-mail and attached document(s) is prohibited. The information contained in this e-mail and
attached document(s) is intended only for the personal and private use of the recipient(s) named above. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and delete the original e-mail and attached document(s).
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From: Ryder, Christopher
To: Parr, Nancy B.
Subject: 40-Year License Application: Approval of Request for Additional Time To Respond to RAIs on Management

Measure
Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 8:02:00 AM

Ms. Parr,
 
By letter dated May 18, 2016, the NRC staff sent Westinghouse a request for additional
information (RAI) regarding management measures of the 40-year license application. 
Responses were due by June 18, 2016.
 
You sent me an e-mail dated June 15, 2016, requesting additional time to submit
responses.  We had discussed the need for an extension shortly after the RAIs had been
issued.  Your e-mail indicated that Westinghouse could respond to the RAIs by Friday, July
29, 2016.
 
As we have discussed, your request for additional time has been approved.  This e-mail
documents that approval.  A response to the May 18th letter is due by July 29, 2016.
 
Regards.
 
Chris Ryder
 
Christopher Ryder, Licensing Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety, Safeguards
    and Environmental Review
Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Fuel Manufacturing Branch
Room: TWFN 4D34
Tel: (301) 415-8729
Mail Stop T-4A60
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